10 DOWNING STREET

From the Private Secretary 10 May 1983

Thank you for your letter of 4 May
about Bermuda's contribution to the South
Atlantic Fund.

I can confirm that at the beginning of
August 1982 this office received from the
Premier of Bermuda a cheque for £122,608.76.
I acknowledged receipt of the cheque on
12 August and the Prime Minister wrote to
Mr. Swan on 24 August. The cheque was despatched
to the South Atlantic Fund immediately upon
receipt and I have confirmed that it was
received by the Fund.

TIMOTHY FLESHER

Mr Larry T. Dennis
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May 4, 1983

Timothy Flesher, Esq.

Private Secretary to the Prime Minister
10 Downing Street

London SW1

England

Dear Mr Flesher,

re: Bermuda's Contribution to the
South Atlantic Fund

In connection with the audit of the above as at March 31,
1983 please confirm direct to the Government Auditor, Government
Administration Building, Hamilton 524, Bermuda, the following:

| ¥ Funds totalling £122,866.51 were received from Bermuda by
your Government on behalf of the South Atlantic Fund.

These funds have been conveyed to the Trustees of the
Fund.

Your kind attention to this matter would be appreciated.

Yours respectfully,

Larry T. Dennis, C.A.
Government Auditor







